0L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

July 16, 1965

Mr. J. W, Holmes

Holmes 0il Company

P.0. Box 567

Amarillo, Texas

RE: Holmes 0il Company

Spencer Federal #2
E- 11~ 18N-3W

Dear Mr. Holmes:

We agree with the plugging programs established by the U, S.

Geclogical Survey for wells of Federal leases.

The forms submitted have been forwarded to the Geological

Survey for their approval.

Yours very truly,

A. R, Kendrick
Engineer, District #3

ARK/bj]

cc: U. S. Geological Survey
Farmington, N.M.
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